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3100 Kulmhotel Gornergrat with local cuisine and new kitchen team from June 2022  

The 3100 Kulmhotel Gornergrat will from June 2022 have a new kitchen team and a brand 

new menu. Chef Dominic Adamantidis, who previously ran the kitchens at 5* Hotel 

Schweizerhof in Zermatt, has created a new menu and a motivated team: “the new menu at 

vis-à-vis restaurant will feature classics such as fondue and rösti but also interprets traditional 

recipes in a new fashion. It is very important to us to use fresh, local ingredients wherever 

possible.” 

 

The vis-à-vis restaurant at 3100 Kulmhotel Gornergrat is open from 4th June 2022.  
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